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Alexus Austin

From: Office of Commissioner Brown
Sent: Wednesday, May 04, 2016 8:05 AM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: FW: Key West Resort Utilities increased cost requests

Please place the e-mail below in docket correspondence, consumers and their representatives in Docket No. 150071-SU.
 
Thank you, 
 
Joann 
 
 
From: ptk3bhb52@aol.com [mailto:ptk3bhb52@aol.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, May 03, 2016 3:53 PM 
To: Office of Commissioner Brown; Commissioner.Brice@psc.state.fl.us; 
"Commissioner.Graham@psc.state.fl.Commissioner.Petronis"@psc.state.fl.us 
Subject: Key West Resort Utilities increased cost requests 
 
I am the owner of a property in Harbor Shores, Stock Island, and my sewer charges have just increased by approximately 
65%, which seems incredible.  KWRU requested a large deposit ($168.32) claiming that the PSC required them to do so--
is this true? 
  
My prompt payments to our HOA include monthly fees and sewer charges.  I have been paying this on time for six years 
now.  
  
Our HOA has been working with your staff on this matter and I do not understand why KWRU is allowed to make these 
demands while petitions are yet to be heard.   
  
Please check into this situation as I cannot believe you condone these actions.   
  
Sincerely,  
Beverly Bittner 
Lot #39 
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